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Three officers to be promoted to rank of sergeant

Release date: Thursday, Feb. 27, 2020
Contact: Cara Zinski-Neace, Police Information Specialist, 937-333-1201

The Dayton Police Department is pleased to announce the promotion of three law
enforcement officers to the rank of sergeant. A promotion ceremony will be held Monday,
March 2, 8:30 a.m., at City Hall (101 W. Third St., second floor, Commission Chambers).

Officer Zachary W. Banks will be promoted to the rank of sergeant and will be assigned to the
East Patrol Operations Division.

Officer Eric T. Brown will be promoted to the rank of sergeant and will be assigned to the East
Patrol Operations Division.

Officer Alexander P. Magill will be promoted to the rank of sergeant and will be assigned to
the West Patrol Operations Division.

The community is welcome to attend the promotion ceremony.
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